
Former  teacher  discusses
unfriendly  environment  at
Keith Middle School
At last night’s New Bedford school committee meeting a former
Keith  Middle  School  teacher  (2009-2015)  talked  about  her
resignation and the atmosphere at Keith Middle School. She
stated that she left Keith Middle School because of the unsafe
environment for teachers/students and because she was asked to
lie to parents. Watch the video and let us know you thoughts!

Video by Carlos Pimentel Felix.
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